
To register your place, please email or call
sarahdoe@hsslough.co.uk or 07473107282. 

Venue: Orchard Avenue Children's Centre, Slough

We are a registered charity supporting families in Slough and Burnham. Recognising diversity and individuals is part
of everything we do. We are there for parents when they need us the most because childhood can't wait.

Connect
FREE courses for parents/carers who have

children who are pre- and post-assessment for
Autism

How to make the best, lasting connections within their
family unit
Strategies that support harmony and positive behaviour
The importance of routines and how to implement them
Looking after yourself
Next steps and additional support 

Over 6 weeks (in two hourly sessions) parents explore: 

"I have done the course myself and found it a great
help especially as in the beginning it was knowing that
as a parent I was not alone and knowing that there
are other families going through what I was going

through with my son"

NEXT COURSE START
DATE 

28TH FEBRUARY 2022
9.30am to 11.30am


